Chippewa Chatfen, - Sept. 21, 2020

Welcome to your weekly addition of the Chippewa Chatter! We are looking forward to sharing with you the
latest and greatest in the 4-H world in weekly updates.

\ Mark your calendars NOW and plan on joining WI 4-H as we “celebrate” i
 National 4-H Week! All WI 4-H youth and adult leaders are invited and |
i encouraged to join us via Zoom on Tuesday, October 6 at 7 p.m. to :
i reflect on our 2019-2020 4-H Year and look ahead to 2020-2021!! WI i
i 4-H Staff will be sharing information about the 4-H Movement, our WI 4—"
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4-H Project Tip Sheets and more. Let's come together to celebrate
what we have learned and done and to look forward to opportunities
and possibilities in the upcoming year!! Registration and Zoom link to
follow!

The Chippewa County 4-H/FFA Quality Meat Program annual meeting will be
held on October 5 at the Northern WI State Fairgrounds beginning at 7:30
pm. Please fill out the RSVP form to select how you will be attending this

meeting: https://forms.gle/9kwGxitc9fs6y9KL9

A letter will be sent out to all families enrolled last year. Pay close attention |
to the instructions in the letter. If youd like to be sent the Quality Meats !
information, please email Heather at heather.lubs@wisc.edu i

Please note: This meeting is required of second year members (first year
families are welcome) to sell your animalin 2021.  Program registration for
the upcoming year can also be found here and is due on November 1:

https://forms.gle/omVmT5r9mj5L35uB9

The Chippewa County 4-H Window Display & National 4-H Week is quickly
approaching! National 4-H Week is October 4-10 and clubs are encouraged to do a
window display to promote your 4-H spirit in your local community. This year's theme is
the WI 4-H Movement. More information can be found here: Window Display Contest

Please make sure you put contact info in your display so a viewer can connect with our
program, via phone or even Facebook!

The Clover University Learning Series is here! The first learning experience in the
series will be held on Monday, September 28 in Room 3 of the Courthouse
starting at 6:30 pm. More information and registration can be found here:

https://forms.gle/RFeY7LTXwgTsYQRuU9

The Clover University Learning Series is open to youth in grade 6 and up for more
in depth project learning and is currently limited to the first 8 enrolled youth. The
series will be held ten times throughout the upcoming 4-H year, with a variety of
project areas covered.

An EEO/AA employer, the University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and
programming including Title IX and American with Disabilities Requirements.
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